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Don't forget to "Fall Back" this weekend. Enjoy the extra hour

of sleep.

8th Grade PSAT Reminder

All 8th grade students will have the opportunity to take the PSAT on November 15th.

Coffee with the Principals

When: Friday, November 11
Where:, LMS 7th grade pod
Time: 9-10 a.m.
RSVP to pchristian@bluevalleyk12.org

mailto:pchristian@bluevalleyk12.org


Football Field Renovation

The LMS football field is receiving new sod. Many of you may have already noticed the work being
done on the field. We need your help keeping individuals off of the new sod until March (at the earliest).
There will be signage on the field to help everyone know where the new sod is (middle of the field, hash
to hash). The community is still welcome to use the track. We also welcome you all to use the fields to
the south of the football field.



Color Guard KSHSAA Awards BVN Band

1st All School Assembly

LMS was excited to hold their 1st school assembly since 2019. We kicked off the assembly with the
BVN Band and Color Guard. We also honored our Fall KSHSAA Award of Excellence. This award was
given to individuals who display exemplary acts of sportsmanship, ethics, and integrity. We recognized
individuals from Choir, Band, Orchestra, Musical, Football, Volleyball, Cross Country, and Cheer. 


Eagles of Excellence

These students are being recognized for exemplifying the Blue Valley Virtues of respect, responsibility,
honesty, self control, compassion, courage and perseverance.
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8th Grade

Harshil Sunkara Emily Patterson Vivian Abar

7th Grade

Mallory Nelson Logan Angell Jake Breitenstein

6th Grade
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Drake Ohde Harper Winter Dexter Chappell

2023 Bond

All registered Blue Valley voters will have an opportunity to vote in a no tax rate increase bond election
in January 2023. Bond projects include investments in facilities, safety and technology that will benefit
staff and students for years to come.


Here are a few ways to learn more about the bond and how it will impact our school.

School-specific projects: Learn more about the projects that will impact our school and other
schools in our attendance area. School-specific project lists are available on the left-hand side of
the Bond 2023 website.
Bond 2023 Informational Video: Watch an informational video that highlights the opportunity to
invest in facilities, safety and technology projects through Bond 2023.
What is a bond?: Want to learn a little more about what a bond is? Watch a short video that
breaks it down in a easy to understand format.
Website: Review the Bond 2023 website for information about voting, answers to frequently
asked questions and more.
Register to Vote: All registered Blue Valley voters will automatically receive a mail ballot around
January 11. Not a registered voter? Register online.
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